From: Thaddeus May <silverado0O4@me.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 10:42 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERMANENT COLAS FOR PERS 1

CAUTION:External email.

To: Office of the Washington State Actuary
| am a Pers 1 retiree, (1999), | would appreciate if the Pers 1 plan had a yearly cola and | support legislation for it.

Thank you.

Ted May

360-701-2996

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



